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24 HOUR RULE
As the cold and flu season gets closer I want to remind parents of the expectations that ICS has in regards to

fevers or a student getting sick at school. The rule states that students who have a fever cannot return to school
for 24 hours from the time the fever registers at school or home. For example, if a student leaves school at noon
because of a fever, they could not return to school until noon the next day. I know this isn’t always convenient,
but we want to minimize the spread of germs and prevent as much sickness as we can. We appreciate your
attention to this matter and let’s hope for a healthy fall and winter for our students and their families!

Knights of Columbus Blood Drive is back!
The Monmouth Council of the Knights of Columbus is teaming up with Immaculate Conception School again to host

a blood drive on October 12th in Mary Twomey Hall from 3:00 - 7:00p.m. The first blood drive was such a success
we thought we’d do it again! Please remember the more blood that we can donate the bigger the grant will be for
ICS and the more people we can help. If you are interested please use the following link

ImpactLife - Donor Portal (bloodcenter.org)

Season Passes

This year Immaculate Conception School will be offering Season passes for individual sporting seasons as well

as an all season sports pass. All passes exclude any tournaments hosted at ICS. The pricing is as follows:

Girls Basketball Season Pass - $24 for 1 adult, $12 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $12 for 1 student
Boys Basketball Season Pass - $32 for 1 adult, $16 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $16 for 1 student pass
Volleyball Season Pass - $32 for 1 adult, $16 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $16 for 1 student
All Season Pass - $75 for 1 adult, $45 for 1 Senior Citizen, and $45 for 1 Student

Passes can be purchased in the school office. If you have any questions please contact the school office.

LOST AND FOUND
There are a significant number of items in the lost and found. Some of these items have been in the lost and
found since the first week of school. You are welcome to look through these items to see if anything belongs to
your child. The items are on the radiator vent right inside the main entrance to your left. Please consider writing
your child's name or initials on tags. This will help us find the owner of the lost item. If you cannot make it to
the school during school hours and know of something specific your child is missing, please contact Mrs.
Schroeder at meghanschroeder(@gmail.com and she will check the lost and found for you. Thank you!


http://immaculate-conception.net/
https://login.bloodcenter.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/120933

Safe Environment for School Volunteers

We would like to thank all the parents and families who quickly completed their Safe Environment training. If
you haven’t completed this please take time to do so. Create an account CMGConnect to register, complete the
“Safe Environment Training ", fill out a CANTS background check and criminal background check through
Selection. There is a $6 processing charge plus fees for each selection background check that each participant
will be responsible for. These are all requirements by the Diocese to be a volunteer on a field trip or class room
parties. Also, from time to time, ICS might need a few drivers to transport children. If you think you will be
available to do this you will also need to complete the safe environment Driving Course in CMG Connect.

If you are interested or have any questions please contact Mrs. Simmons at
fsimmons@immaculate-conception.net. A volunteer requirement checklist and additional forms and
information is available in the school office.

MUMS STILL AVAILABLE!
Price reduced to $15 beginning Monday, Sep 25
CASH and CARRY until they are gone!
RED, ORANGE, YELLOW, WHITE, PURPLE
Monday-Friday, Sep 18-22 from 7:30-8:30am and 2:50-3:30pm everyday in the fenced yard north of
the playground (same place as last year)
Text Cece at 309.337.7069 if you need a different pick up time.
All sales earn Fair Share points for ICS Families. Please share!

Thank you for supporting this ICS Fundraiser!

We have added Tanner's Orchard Apple Cider Donuts to our Fall Fundraiser!
ICS Families will earn FAIR SHARE POINTS for each item sold.
Thrushwood Farms MEATSTICKS & Tanner's APPLE CIDER DONUTS!
Use the QR code or this link ICSFALL2023.GIVESMART.COM

Meat Sticks & Donut pick up is November 6-7.
Please share on your social media!
Thank you for supporting Immaculate Conception School


https://peoria.cmgconnect.org/
https://selection.com/
https://selection.com/
http://icsfall2023.givesmart.com/?fbclid=IwAR0zgZcI0HDpTw-832TTg9q1sa41D_VtPgpoAkIGDxFAQlCGCGGC3hXNmWU

Medical requirements reminder

If you have a student that is new to our school. Please be reminded that we need a copy of the official county
Birth Certificate and a current School Physical Examination. A dental exam is required for Kindergarten, 2nd
Grade & 6th Grade. Eye exams are required for Kindergarten before October 15th. Students entering
Kindergarten or 6th grade are required to have a school physical by their family physician by October 15th.
Also, if your student needs an inhaler or takes a required medication prescribed from a doctor, we will need to
have this information from their doctor. Permission for Administration of Medication

Save the date!

ICS Music Department Butter Braid Sale begins Oct 16
ICS Trunk or Treat and Chili Dinner will be Friday, October 27th!

September Lunch

Church Bulletin



https://www.immaculate-conception.net/editoruploads/files/Administration_of_Medicine.pdf
https://www.immaculate-conception.net/editoruploads/files/September%20Lunch%202022.pdf
https://discovermass.com/church/immaculate-conception-monmouth-il/#bulletins

